
This Sunday, March 2

Guest Preacher:

Rev. Sarah McCaslin
The Rev. Sarah Segal McCaslin, MDiv, LMSW

Rev. Sarah Segal McCaslin is an ordained minister and licensed social worker living and working in New 

York City. She works as the Executive Director at the Psychotherapy and Spirituality Institute in New 

York City, where she is also a therapist. For years she was the “Waffle Church Minister” at St. Lydia’s 

Church in Brooklyn, leading a family friendly worship over messy plates of breakfast.

In 2006, she graduated with dual masters degrees from the Columbia University School of Social Work 

and Union Theological Seminary. In 2007, she was ordained by the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A) and 

served for seven years as the associate pastor of a large congregation in New York City.  

Worship is at 10:30 a.m. in the sanctuary with a livestream on Facebook. We hold Sunday School for 

children and youth at 9:30 upstairs; Adult Bible Study at 9:30; and Activity Period for grades 4 and 

younger following the Children's Sermon.

Stay warm and safe,

Pat Major, PCL Church Administrator

Coming Up at PCL
PASTORAL TRANSITION

The Interim Search committee continues to receive applications for the Interim pastor. We have 

scheduled Zoom interviews with two promising candidates and hope to have good conversations with 

them on their experiences in ministry and thoughts for our congregation. We will likely continue to have 

introductory interviews throughout February and narrow the search down from there.
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WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY meets at 10:30 a.m. Wednesdays in person and on Zoom. Join for the 

study of Matthew at this link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86166063706?

pwd=y7nbfwjZp1TaYUBC2aU9uXBh69aExa.1

ENGLISH CONVERSATION CLASSES have started and meet weekly, for more information 

consult  learnenglishinleonia.org.  

ASH WEDNESDAY MARCH 5, 2025 Please join us on March 5, 2025 at

7:00 p.m. for Ash Wednesday. Rev Debra Given will be leading the worship and members of the 

Teaneck Presbyterian Church and Bethany Presbyterian Church from Englewood will join us.

LENTEN PANCAKE BRUNCH

Your Deacons invite you to a morning of fellowship and a hearty meal--a Pancake Brunch on Sunday, 

March 9 following the worship service.  If you are planning to attend, please RSVP on the sign-up sheet 

in church so we know how many will be coming—or email Vicky Li indicating your name and the number 

of people. Deadline for signing up is Sunday, March 2.

From Our Deacons...
VICTIMS OF LEONIA FIRE  A terrible fire in Leonia last week displaced 10 families, including 15 

children. Please pray for these families, who lost everything.

Community Chest of Leonia, a 501c3 organization, is accepting donations until March 1st for distribution 

to these families the first week of March.  

Please donate online at Communitychestofleonia.org. Alternatively, checks can be mailed to PO Box 68, 

Leonia NJ 07605.

PASTORAL CARE In this transitional time for our church, the Deacons are prepared to respond to 

pastoral care needs. You may email Deacons@leoniapres.org or in an emergency, call Deacon Vicky Li 

at 201-790-5474 or Deacon Linda McGarry at 201-575-1465.
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